
Sandburg 8th Grade Yearbook Signing Party 

Frequently Asked Questions


Q:	 How will my 8th grader get their yearbook before the yearbook  
	 signing party?

A: 	 Yearbooks will be handed out to students who ordered them when  
	 they return to Sandburg from the Boat Cruise on Wednesday, May  
	 25. The yearbook signing party will happen after all 8th grade  
	 yearbooks are handed out.


Q: 	 How do I know if a yearbook was ordered for my student?

A: 	 If you/your student ordered a yearbook, you should have an email  
	 receipt from Walsworth Sales <yearbookforever@walsworth.com>  
	 with the subject “Your Walsworth order confirmation” that is dated  
	 from the fall of 2021 or after. If you can’t find your receipt, you can  
	 check with Mrs. LaPenna to see if you ordered a yearbook.


Q: 	 What should I do if didn’t order a yearbook earlier in the year  
	 and am still hoping to get one?

A: 	 On Wednesday, May 25th yearbooks will be available to purchase for  
	 any 8th grader who did not pre-order one. Books will be available in  
	 the office starting at 2 pm, (when the class returns from the boat  
	 trip). Anyone wishing to purchase one should bring $25 check or  
	 cash on that day. Checks should be made out to Sandburg Middle  
	 School. Payment can only be accepted once books go on sale.  
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